

Recent Letters:

24 June: Letter to Parents of Yr 2 re transition to Yr 3 /KS2

- Yr 2

24 June: Provision of Milk -Autumn 2019 - All

24 June: Fruit scheme letter -

Yr 2, 3 & 4

24 June: After School Dance

Clubs - All

25 June: Upcoming Events -

All

3 July: Art Starz for Sep KS1 -Yr R & Yr 1

4 July: Football Club - All

Please check book bags regularly for letters

May Day Bank Holiday 2020

Please be aware that the May Day bank holiday, which normally takes place on the first Monday in May has been moved to Friday 8th May 2020 to coincide with the 75th anniversary of VE Day.

Sunshine Club

From September 2019 the cost of Sunshine Club will be £4.75 per session for Breakfast Club and £8.00 per session for the After School Club, an increase of 5p and 10p respectively.

Cumberworth First School Newsletter 8 July 2019



Dinner Money

From September 2019 there will be an increase in the cost of school dinners. The new price will be £2.25 per day for children in KS2 and is payable through ParentPay. Please make payment in advance and ensure your account remains in credit. Thank you.

Leavers' Service

Just a reminder that our Year 5 Leavers' Service will be held at St. Nicholas' Church on Friday 12th July at 10am. Everyone is welcome and we would be delighted if you could join us.

Urban Strides Workshop



Thank you to Helping Hands for funding the recent visit by Jenny from Urban Strides. The children were amazing and loved the

amazing and loved the opportunity to take part in such an exciting and informative Street Dance Workshop.



Sports Day

Our Sports Day was a great success, all the children had a brilliant time and enjoyed taking part in a number of different activities within their family groups. Thank you to everyone who came to support the children - it was lovely to see such a lot of people enjoying the event. The weather was very kind to us too!

Our Helping Hands refreshment stall raised £63.60, thank you to everyone for your support.









Page 2

Fathers Day Shop

Our Fathers Day shop was yet again a great success. Thank you all for your donations we raised an amazing £275.

Happy Puzzle Day



All the children took part in our recent Happy Puzzle Day working together to solve various puzzles and challenges. This activity was funded by a grant from Denby Dale Parish Council to whom we are very grateful.



Dates for your diary:

Friday 12th July 10:00 Yr 5 Leavers service 14:30 Stay & Play for Reception families

Tuesday 16th July
Yr R to Cannon Hall Farm

Friday 19th July Break Up for summer

Wednesday 4th September School re-opens

Holmfirth Visit

Our Year 3 children went on a visit to Holmfirth last week. The children went on a Murder Mystery treasure hunt and used their orienteering skills to find buildings and areas of local interest. After lunch the children then went on to the 'Read' book shop, where they were read to. They also made book marks themed around their current topic of water. The ice-creams went down a treat too!







Butterfly House, North Anston

Year 1 & 2 children have recently visited the Butterfly House in North Anston. All the children were really excited and had a fantastic time looking at and learning about the animals and their habitats. The children were also lucky enough to get up close to some of the animals.







Skoolz-Out End of term party

The Pie Hall, Denby Dale
Saturday, 13th July 2019 @ 7:30pm
Tickets £10 (Includes a Welcome Drink)

Monies raised will go towards the new school running track



Event open to ALL over 18s

Upholding Christian values, together we ENJOY our learning, ENRICH our lives and EXCEL by making the most of our talents and gifts.